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Tentative 2006-2009 Strategic Plan (DRAFT)

A copy of the tentative 2006-2009 Strategic Plan (Strategic Plan) was presented
to the Board of Trustees at their June 2006 meeting, although it was
acknowledged that additional work is needed.

Provost Subbaswamy would like to receive faculty input on the Strategic Plan
when faculty return for the Fall 2006 semester. There is a plan to give the final
version of the Strategic Plan to the Board of Trustees at their October 2006
meeting, presumably for approval.



